
    
 

 

 

 

 

TO:  Members of City Council  

 

FROM: Mayor Bouley 

 

DATE:  July 12, 2021  

 

RE:  Golf Course Advisory Committee Re-Appointment 

 

 

I propose the reappointment of the following individual to the Golf Course Advisory  

Committee for a three-year term to expire August 31, 2024.           

 

 Christopher Mulleavey, 33 Broadway, Concord.  Mr. Mulleavey will continue to serve on 

the committee as a season user.   

 

In accordance with Section 18 of the City Council Rules, this proposed re-appointment is being 

distributed to City Council as information in advance of formal action at the August 9, 2021 City 

Council meeting. 

City of Concord, New Hampshire 

Mayor Jim Bouley  

 

 


